

Feb. 13, 2023

RE: Y-70 Harrison Tap - Iola

## Dear Neighbor:

ATC owns, operates, and maintains the regional electric grid in your area. To allow for substation and facility improvements, contractors will be performing work along the high-voltage power line from the Harrison Tap in the town of Farmington to the Iola Substation in the village of Iola. Our records indicate that you own property either adjacent to or near the area the work will be done (please see map on reverse side).

In the coming weeks and months, you may see crews in the field locating existing utilities and performing environmental and engineering surveys or soil borings.

Construction is currently tentatively scheduled to begin in 2025. Work performed at various locations along the utility corridor may include grading, structure replacements, reconfiguring or replacing insulators and wires, and vegetation management. There is no anticipated interruption of the electrical service to your property. Below is an anticipated timeline for the project:

Our employees and contractors carry proper identification. If vehicle or crew access is needed outside the utility corridor, a construction contractor will contact you (or may already have contacted you) directly for access through your property.

We will continue to update you as needed. If you have questions or would like additional information about the project, please contact me at (920) 338-6515 or khendrickson@atcllc.com.

Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation as we work to improve the reliability of the electric grid in your area.

Sincerely,

Kurt Hendrickson

Kuy R2/. 1

Local Relations Representative

